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Tuesday 5th July 2022

Your Child’s Class Teacher for September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Key Stage 1 Team
2022/2023

| am pleased to announce the name of your child’s new class teacher, for September 2022. This news has
been discussed with your child today. Your child will meet their new class teacher this week.

If your child has an Education Health and Care Plan then Mr Hancox (Assistant Headteacher for Inclusion) or
a member of his team will be in contact before the end of term with the name of their key worker for the

start of the new term.

Present Teacher
2021/2022

New Class Teacher
2022/2023

Ms Thanussa Mogan (Reception - RM)

Ms Lisa Fernandes (Year 1 - 1F)
Year Leader
Member of the middle leadership team

Ms Corrina Blake (Reception - RB)

Ms Ines de Montecler (Year 1 - 1D)

Ms Shamimah Mohomed-Hossen
(Reception - RH)

Ms Jasmin Ashford (Year 1 - 1A)

Ms Lisa Fernandes (Year 1 - 1F)
Year Leader
Member of the middle leadership team

Ms Thanussa Mogan (Year 2 - 2M)

Ms Ines de Montecler (Year 1 - 1D)

Ms Chloe Devlin (Year 2 - 2D)
Year Leader
Member of the middle leadership team

Ms Jasmin Ashford (Year 1 - 1A)

Ms Jen Quish and Ms Jenny Strange (Year 2 - 2J)



mailto:hillprimary@hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk

Key Stage 1 is an experienced staff team. | know they are looking forward to working with you and your child.

Ms Jody Kitchener (Year 2 - 2K) begins her maternity leave in August and we look forward to hearing her
happy news.

We are saying goodbye to Ms Blake who is leaving to take on a new opportunity at another school. We wish
her much success and happiness and thank her for her hard work and commitment to the children at
Hillingdon.

If you have any queries please do make contact with Ms Kelly. You will generally find Ms Kelly on the school
playground at arrival and dismissal times or you can make contact via the school email address.

Yours faithfully,

Ahm gm ﬂim{?"‘

Ann Bowen-Breslin
Principal
Hillingdon Primary School
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